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Doctor 

Jin-Lei Wang,  

Director, Editorial Office 
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Respected Doctor 

 

Regarding the comments of reviewers of the manuscript  7107 Laparoscopic management of gastric 

gastrointestinal stromal tumors, I would like to make some comments. 

 

The abstract and the summary were added. 

The references were corrected adding PMID codes 

The figure was attached in its original format.  

 

 

I want to thanks the reviewers for his comments in order to improve the quality of this manuscript.  

Respectfully 

 

 

 

 

Alvaro Sanabria  

Corresponding author 


